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Date: February 27th, 2024
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Out of State Travel
 I am requesting the Board of Works to approve the out of State travel for Detective Jenkins and Detective Borgmann.  This a required training for ICAC (Internet Crimes Against Children).  This training will take place in Nashville, TN from April 14th to April 18th.   The cost of the class and lodging is paid for by ICAC.  Our cost will be gas with the use of one City vehicle for transportation to and from the class.
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

